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SEMINARS - ANCON CONFERENCE ROOM 

Tuesday, October 11, noon seminar 
speaker will be NANCY GARWOOD, 
STRI visiting scientist. 

Seed Germination in 
Seasonal Tropical 
Forests. 

Abstract: Strategies of seed 
germination, dormancy, and 
viability vary greatly among 
tropical species. Differences 
among species are largely 
associated with differences in 
regeneration requirements, 
fruiting phenology, and the 
seasonality of the community. 
Not all patterns are well 
understood. A general overview 
of germination patterns and 
specific adaptations to the 
seasonal tropical environment of 
BCI will be discussed. 

NEXT WEEK 
Tuesday, October 18, noon seminar 
speaker will JAMES WEINBERG, 
Woods Hole Oceanographic 
Institute. Title to be 
announced. 

ARRIVALS 

Arrived last week, MIKE MARSHALL, 
to continue his research for the 
oil Spill Project. 

October 11 December 20, J. 
EMMETT DUFFY, University of North 
Carolina at Chapel Hill, to study 
the dynamics of commensal ism in 
sponges in the San BIas. 

October 14, 1988 - January 14, 
1989, JORGE AHUMADA, Universidad 
de los Andes, Colombia, to study 
sex and age related patterns of 
association in spider monkeys at 
BCl. 

Arriving next week, ROBERT 
STALLARD and S. TYLER, Princeton 
University, to study the 
relationship between soil 
biogeochemistry and methane 
generation at BCI. 

DEPARTURES 

October 9 - 15, ROSS ROBERTSON, 
CARLOS TEJADA, and FERNANDO 
PASCUAL to visit various marine 
labs on the East Coast of the 
U. S. to examine their sea water 
systems in operation. 

october 10 - 16, IRA RUBINOFF to 
attend the meetings of the 
Charles Darwin Foundation in 
Quito, Ecuador. 

SCIENTIFIC STAFF MEETING 

The monthly scientific staff 
meeting has been changed from 
October 11 to October 18, at 9:30 
a.m. in the Ancon Conference 
Room. 

HOLIDAY REMINDERS 

Monday, October 10, is Columbus 
Day and a STRI Holiday. 

Tuesday, October 11, is a Panama 
Holiday. Banks and government 
offices will be closed. 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

Dr. Hoffmann, SI Assistant 
Secretary for Research, has 
appointed ALAN SMITH to the Board 
of the Organization for Tropical 
Studies, replacing James Karr 
upon his departure from STRI. 

FROM THE DIRECTOR'S OFFICE 

Proposals for funding from the SI 
Women's Committee should be 
received by the Director's Office 
no later than October 11th. 

Anyone interested in becoming a 
member of the Asociacion para la 
Conservacion de la Naturaleza 
(ANCON), contact the Director's 
Office for membership forms. 

POSITION AVAILABLE 

The Nitrogen Fixing Tree 
Association is seeking a director 
for its communications Program at 
the University of Hawaii. 
Requirements include a graduate 
degree and experience in 
communications/publications or 
agroforestry/forestry, and US 
citizenship or resident status. 
Estimated starting date is mid­
October 1988. NFTA is an 
organization dedicated to 
encouraging greater use of 
nitrogen fixing trees in the 
tropics. Send CV and supporting 
documents to B. Mackl in, NFTA, 
Box 680, Waimanalo, HI 96795 USA . 
Call David Challinor for details 
202-673-4705. 

ON LEAVE 

Elena Lombardo, Oct. 11 - 14. 

FOR SALE 

Baby Cradle (with only 5 month's 
use), $ 75.00. 
Whirlpool Heavy Duty Dryer, new, 
$300.00. 
If interested, call Roxana Duran. 
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